
THE GUAM PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Guam Public Utilities Commission [PUC] 
regular business meeting, scheduled for August 25, 2022, is hereby CANCELLED. 
 
       Dated: August 24, 2022 
 
 
       Lourdes R. Palomo 
       PUC Administrator 
 


